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Gautho, Julia

From: Kim <kymster@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 7:43 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Please hold a town hall and build the Park Avenue trail without delay

Dear Council, 
 
The RTC and City Planners have provided a remarkable fully funded safe trail plan, OpƟon A or OpƟon B need to be 
approved. 
 
Please vote to hold the Town Hall as your staff has recommended. 
And bring the Park Avenue plan back to the council for approval at a future meeƟng. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Kim Salisbury 
Local Resident for 50 years 
 
 


